[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening Bulls, yearbooks have arrived!  We will begin distribution of yearbooks to Seniors on Monday, May 9th during 4th through 7th period lunches.  Tuesday, May 10 all underclassmen can pick up yearbooks during lunch periods 4 through 8.  Students please bring a photo ID so names for purchased yearbooks can be verified.

Class of 2017 Juniors please make sure you contact Gigante Productions for your Senior picture appointments.  They can be reached at www.giganteproductions.com or by calling 813-907-1078.

The WRHS Band will be hosting a car wash this Saturday, May 7th, from 8am until 2pm at the Advance Auto Parts store, 28644 SR 54, near Bruce B Downs, next to the Walmart.  The cost is only $5.00 so come out and support your Marching Bulls!

Thank you and have a good evening.
